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SAGINAW COUNTY OFFERS WALK-IN BACK TO SCHOOL CLINIC 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 18TH FROM 9:00 AM – 12:30 PM 
 

The Saginaw County Department of Public Health (SCDPH) is encouraging families to get their 

children ready for the upcoming school year by offering immunizations, hearing and vision 

screenings, and car seat safety checks this Saturday, August 18th from 9:00 am – 12:30 pm at the 

Public Health Center at 1600 N. Michigan Avenue, Saginaw, MI  48602.  Families can walk-in 

anytime during clinic hours for services and the first twenty children (4-14 years of age) serviced will 

receive a FREE backpack full of school supplies.  All other families receiving services will be 

provided a goody bag of supplies, coupons, and information while supplies last.  SCDPH is also hoping 

to make the event family friendly by offering a bounce house in the parking lot, craft table, and face 

painting for the children.  SCDPH will also have staff available to answer questions about other services 

families may qualify for such as WIC, water testing, family planning, and more.   
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